
Ladybird Class home activities 

 

The story for this week is We’re Going on a Bear Hunt. 

 

Read the story together if you have the book at home, or you can 

find it using the following link.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Waoa3iG3bZ4 

 

Can your child copy/make the noises from the story? What about 

act out getting stuck in the mud, or tripping over some tree roots!    

 

Can they remember any of the different places 

the family went on their adventure? Have they 

been to a forest before, or splashed through 

water or squelched in mud? If you have any old 

photos of you and your child doing these, show 

them to remind them.  

 

When you go out on one of your daily exercise 

walks, can you spot any teddy bears in the 

windows? Maybe you could put one of your bears 

in the window to wave at people walking by.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Waoa3iG3bZ4


Can they have a teddy bears picnic one lunch time 

with their toys. Share out some plates with members 

of the family and some toys and then share out some 

food – pretend food or real food if you can!  

 

Can you make a texture story board, using 

different things from around the house. Maybe 

collect some real grass from outside on one of 

your daily walks, use a bottle of water to 

splash, make some trees from soft material, 

use cotton wool for the snow storm.  

 

The following website has some activities and videos linked to We’re 

Going on a Bear Hunt. 

https://www.jointhebearhunt.com/ 

 

The author, Michael Rosen performs a version of the story with 

actions and great beat. Sing along with this clip.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0gyI6ykDwds 

 

When you have finished exploring the story, and if it is possible for 

you to do so, please take some photos of what your child has been 

doing and send it to;   

ladybirds@rothesay.nurseryluton.com  
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